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BPA held the final public workshop related to the Financial Plan Refresh process on May 24 where the 

draft financial plan and draft sustainable capital financing policy were shared and discussed with 

stakeholders. The table below summarizes the follow-up items BPA took from the workshop as well as 

BPA’s responses.  

Follow-up Item BPA Response 

Request a written example illustrating how the 
default amounts of revenue financing are 
illustrated 

An example of how the default amounts of 
revenue financing are calculated has been 
provided under the May 24th workshop section of 
the Financial Plan Refresh webpage. 
 

Request for a summary of public comments 
submitted during the informal public process and 
BPA’s responses.  

BPA will not summarize the comments, but has 
provided a compilation of the comment response 
documents for easier reference. It is available 
under the May 24th section of the Financial Plan 
Refresh webpage.  
 

Request for BPA to issue a draft ROD after the 
formal May 24-June 16 public comment period 
on the draft sustainable capital financing policy. 

BPA will not issue a draft ROD.  BPA has 
considered and responded to comments received 
in the informal comment periods that BPA held 
after each public workshop throughout the 
Financial Plan Refresh process. BPA considered 
these comments in developing the draft 
Sustainable Capital Financing Policy and draft 
Financial Plan.  Any comments on these drafts 
must be made in the May 24 – June 16 comment 
period for consideration in the final policy record 
of decision and final Financial Plan. 
 

 

https://www.bpa.gov/about/finance/financial-plan-refresh

